
 

He nui te akoranga ki Waterlea Great learning happens at Waterlea 

 
Hello, Kia Ora, Kia Orana, Bonjour, Talofa Lava, Taloha Ni, Bula Vinaka, Ni Hau, Namaste,  
Malo e Lelei, Deea awit, Sagutom, Fakalofa Lahi Atu, Dia daoibh, Sillaw, Huan Ying, Hola,  

Konichiwa, Guten Tag, Здравствуйте 

 

Newsletter 25 September 2024 

Important Dates                       

 

27  Sept        Whole School Mana Assembly  

                       9:30am 

27   Sept       Term 3 Last Day 

14   Oct         First Day Term 4 

14   Oct         New Entrants Cohort Start 

25   Oct      Teacher Only Day   

                       School Closed                                        

28   Oct         Labour Day - Public Holiday  

11   Dec         Y6 Graduation 11 -1pm 

12   Dec         Dine N Dance 5 -7:30pm 

16   Dec         Y6 Leaver’s Pool Party 

17   Dec         Last Day of School Year 2024 

 3    Feb         First Day of School 2025 

 

17 House Ave, Maangere Bridge, 09 636 4233, www.waterlea.school.nz 

 

Welcome to the last week of Term 3 and Chinese          
Language Week. New Zealand Chinese Language Week 
(NZCLW) is a Kiwi-driven initiative launched in 2014 by 
Chair Jo Coughlan and Raymond Huo. NZCLW is designed 
to increase Chinese language learning in New Zealand. 
The first of its kind in any Western country, NZCLW seeks 
to bridge the cultural and linguistic knowledge gap        
between China and New Zealand by delivering fun and 
practical initiatives that assist Kiwis to learn Chinese. As 
part of Chinese Language Week at Waterlea School, Room 
12 made dumplings yesterday for lunch and they shared 
them with the office staff. Thank you Shumin Liu for giving 
our tamariki this wonderful experience - the dumplings 
were fantastic! A big thank you to all our whaanau for 
coming along to the Student Led Conferences (SLC) last 
week. We had a great turn out  to support our tamariki 
sharing their learning. If you have not been able to make 
an SLC time as yet, please contact your child’s classroom 
teacher and we will make sure a time is set that is         
convenient for you. If your child is in Room 15 or Room 19 
we will contact you and let you know when we will be   
rescheduling  SLC early next term. Thanks to all of you 
who were able to join us last Friday for our assembly     
celebrating Te wiki o te reo Maaori. It was a lovely          
occasion and our Kapa Haka performed so well.  This 
week is Hauora Week at Waterlea and we are doing some          
intentional things for our staff in regards to hauora such 
as yoga and the coffee cart visiting. We have no         
scheduled after school meetings this week and kaiako can 
go in the draw to win a day off playground duty. We 
acknowledge that we are very fortunate to have such 
committed and capable kaiako and kaiaawhina working at 
Waterlea. Just a reminder school will be closed from the 
end of this week for the 2 week holiday break. If you are 
wanting to explore child minding options you can use the 
contact details for the SKIDS holiday programme. School 
reopens on Monday, October 14th for Term 4. 





The Middle and Senior School Cross Country Run  

Thank you to all our whaanau who came to encourage our tamariki with their cross country run. 
From this school organised run, we’ll be selecting a team of students to represent Waterlea at the 
inter-school cross country next term at Mt Smart Stadium. All our tamariki have worked hard          
increasing their fitness during the school practises.  

 



Hauora Teacher V Students Netball Match 



Holiday experience-fun, local and for all the whaanau 

 





Prizes of Stickers or Disney cards to children who bring books         

                           back this Thursday and Friday!!!! 







Collect the Yummy cut-out labels from bags (each 

cut-out label is worth 10 stickers) and individual 

Yummy apple stickers for Waterlea School’s share 

of the $200,000 free Sport sports gear prize pool.  

Yummy apples are available from New World, 

PAK’nSAVE and participating Four Square stores. 

The more you collect, the more sports gear we can 

get so get going and start collecting your Yummy 

cut-out labels and stickers now! 

All stickers/cut-outs along with your school’s Total 
Tally Sheet must received by us by Tuesday 24 
September.  

Download your sticker collection sheet here or pick 
one up at the office.  

COLLECT YUMMY STICKERS AND GET SPORTS GEAR FOR OUR SCHOOL! 

                       Please keep your old stockings 

                     Any condition!  Holes and all! 

          Kapa Haka need them to repair their uniforms 

                  Please drop off to the office anytime 

https://drive.google.com/file/d/17HQGSsRCL6t6X7VyrPeR0B9ijuWGwlVi/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/17HQGSsRCL6t6X7VyrPeR0B9ijuWGwlVi/view?usp=sharing



